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Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

“We DID hard things!”

I have been waiting all year to type those words! | am so grateful that we were able to complete a successful in-person
school year. We had our bumps along the way, but | am beyond thankful for the way the year turned out.

I would like to sincerely thank the students, parents, staff, and most especially my faculty for an amazing year. You were
all flexible and understanding when needed, and worked together to ensure the students at St. Stanislaus Kostka School

received the best education possible.

Itis also bittersweet that we say goodbye to Mrs. Krolick, a valued member of our faculty for the last 13 years, and a
member of our school family for even longer. She will be greatly missed. May she enjoy her retirement, and continue to
receive God's blessings.

Finally, a heartfelt goodbye to those families who are leaving our St. Stan’s family to continue their educational journey
elsewhere. You will be in our prayers.

Thank you so much for making my first year as principal so special. It wasn't always fun, and it wasn't always easy, but it
was certainly amazing!

Stay safe everyone, enjoy your summer, and as always you are in my prayers.
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Ldri Hodder,
Principal
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